
Shorebird Steward Incentives & Raffle Details 

Incentives help us to show our appreciation for all of our volunteers’ hard work. 

Without your help, our shorebirds would undoubtedly suffer greater human 

disturbance. Please read below for more details on our incentive tiers and 

monthly raffle for the 2022 season. 

 

Volunteer Incentive Tiers 

• Tier One: 2 shifts > Your choice of Audubon sticker 

• Tier Two: 3 shifts > Audubon koozie and an Audubon pin 

• Tier Three: 4 shifts > Shorebird Steward eagle band and a reusable straw 

• Tier Four: 6 shifts > One family pass to Beidler Forest 

• Tier Five: 8 shifts or more > One reciprocal pass, valid for one year on date of distribution 

 

Monthly Raffle 

For every Post-Shift Survey submitted following a Steward Shift, volunteers get one entry into a drawing 

for a prize! Winners are drawn once a month at the end of the month from April-August. Prizes will be 

announced monthly and can include: 

• A framed 8 x 10 photo of your choice, taken by Nolan Schillerstrom, Coastal Program Associate 

at ASC. Options include various birds and landscapes in South Carolina. 

• One copy of Dana Beach’s “Deveaux” a beautifully photographed and written “reflection on the 

life of a South Carolina sea bird rookery” 

• Your choice of shirt from our Coastal inventory 

• A canvas or metal mounted print of different birds in SC by Aaron Sanderson 

 

The fine print: Rewards will either be delivered by the Stewardship Coordinator when in the area of the 

site or mailed to the volunteer--with the exception of the Reciprocity Pass which will be given to stewards 

reaching that tier at the end of the season. Exceptions may be granted if the volunteer is temporarily in 

South Carolina, but must be discussed with the Coastal Stewardship Coordinator. Shifts do not have to be 

worked at the same location in order to earn incentives. Incentives are valid as supplies last and can be 

changed at the discretion of Audubon South Carolina. For any questions, please contact Allyssa 

Zebrowski at allyssa.zebrowski@audubon.org. 

 

 


